
 

Did You See
This?

Catch up on
what's happening
at Murray State!

  
2023 PTA Class Certification Ceremony

The 2023 Murray State Physical
Therapist Assistant program students
received their certificate of completion.



 
All Employee Meeting

On Tuesday, President Dr. Tim Faltyn
provided the State of the College at the
All Employee Meeting. Murray State
employees also gathered for a day of
training and recognition.

Oklahoma Emergency Management
Team members Kristal Kuhn and Pam
Devore, along with Jason Bryant with
the Johnston County Emergency
Management team assisted everyone
with crisis planning, management and
response.

Employees were recognized for their
years of service to the Murray State
family.

Thank you to Ameristate Bank for
providing lunch for everyone!

Thank You!

"We are very appreciative to have Kristal, Pam and Jason teach all
of us in our emergency management exercise. They challenged us

with questions and scenarios that we normally wouldn't think



about.”

-- Justin Cellum
Murray State College Vice President of Business Affairs

 
Davis Chamber Legislative Luncheon

Ginger Cothran, Vice President of
Murray State College's Ardmore
campus, attended a legislative
luncheon at the Davis Chamber of
Commerce this week.

Congressman Tom Cole provided
some Capitol updates.

Murray State Barrel Racer Wins Rodeo

Murray State Sophomore and
Barrel racer Kagan Davis won
both rounds at the Apache, OK,
Round-up Club rodeo.

She also won the average for the
championship buckle.

Kagan also finished in the Top
12 of the barrel racing in her
freshman year of competition in
the Central Plains Region of the
National Intercollegiate Rodeo
Association (NIRA).

Important Back-to-School Dates
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